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Highlights the 
importance of 
evaluation and 
impact assessments 
in sustainable food 
businesses

Examines the 
regulatory & 
certification landscape 
shaping food waste 
management and the 
circular economy

Explores how 
storytelling can be used 
in marketing to create 
strong brand identities 
& drive customer 
engagement

Highlights the 
importance of 
education and 
awareness of food 
waste for all

Explores different 
types of innovations 
that are applied in 
the food sector to 
optimise processes

Focuses on the concept 
of optimisation and 
how it can be applied 
to the food sector to 
prevent and manage 
waste. 

Explores practical 
strategies & 
innovative initiatives 
for redirecting 
surplus food within 
the food system

Looks at the 
importance of proper 
inventory and stock 
management to fight 
food waste.

Initiates the journey, 
with information & 
tools to minimise 
waste, harness circular 
economy principles, 
and drive sustainable 
innovation

Focuses on strategies 
for food businesses to 
optimise the use of 
materials, water, and 
energy while minimising 
waste and 
environmental impact

Deepens the concept 
of sustainability 
within procurement 
and defines & 
explores different 
strategies

Explores the concept of 
planning & forecasting 
food needs, and we 
study some strategies 
and tools that help 
minimise waste

LEARNING JOURNEY 


